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EOA Circular 63        4 February 2025 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
As residents of Elisenheim, we are privileged to live in a beautiful natural environment. 
However, we have observed an increase in littering across the estate, particularly in 
public spaces and along the fences. 
 
We kindly urge all residents to remain vigilant and hold one another accountable for 
maintaining cleanliness. It has come to our attention that domestic, gardeners and 
contractors may be contributing to this issue. We encourage everyone to educate and 
remind those working within the estate about the importance of proper waste disposal. 
 
Let us work together to preserve the beauty of our estate by ensuring that littering is not 
tolerated.  
 
Your cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Estate Management Team 
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